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Dear Shri Parents, 
Namaste! 
 
Wishing you all a very Happy New Year 2021, full of hope, 
happiness, and fresh energies. I hope you all spent quality time 
during the short Pongal break and are ready for the final lap of 
the academic year. At the outset, I would like to thank you for 
your relentless support in the year 2020. Despite the challenges, 
the year has been a rewarding one.  
  
The year 2020 ended with high spirits and a sense of 
accomplishment. Shri Hunar was a great success thanks to the 
efforts put in by our students, the activity team, and 
undoubtedly you, our Shri Parents. Yet again, you stood by us 
in complete trust and helped us attain yet another milestone – 
The installation of the Interact Club of TSUS, Hyderabad. It was 
a remarkable day for so many reasons, one of them being, it was 
our first physical event conducted on the school premises.  
 
Taking this further, we shall be sending across survey forms 
with regards to final exams for senior grades and also reopening 
of physical school. I urge parents who receive these forms to 
promptly fill in and submit the same. Your support is solicited 
as it will enable us to take well-informed decisions and plan in 
the best possible way. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank parents who 
have stood by our side and promptly made the fee payments. 
This has been instrumental in enabling us to deliver the best 
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quality output and sustain ourselves during the year gone by. A 
sincere request to parents who have not paid the fee to do the 
needful as we are in the last lap of the academic year.  
 
A steadfast focus on academics and bringing in varied tools and 
leveraging technology to enhance student learning has kept our 
students motivated. It is heartening to receive acknowledgment 
and appreciation from parents who have congratulated the team 
for accomplishing a lot more than expected on the online 
platform. The team’s goal has been to provide students with as 
many opportunities to grow and learn despite the challenges 
thrown by the Pandemic. It makes my heart swell with pride to 
share that we have been able to execute all calendared events, 
participated actively in external competitions with no 
compromise on the syllabus completion.  
 
The book week saw eminent authors in detailed discussions,  
Q & A sessions, and more, where our Shriites enthralled every 
guest with their knowledge, thoughts, and perspectives. 
Divergent events both curricular and co-curricular have been 
successfully planned and executed and students have shown 
immense agility by participating actively and working diligently 
to give their best. 
  
The month of January has been a great start to the year 2021. The 
interschool event All About Environment hosted by TSUS, 
Palava in which our students won innumerable accolades is the 
testimony of our students’ undeterred spirit.  
 
The recently culminated Math event – Math-a-thon hosted by 
SEL started off on a high spirited note as it was one of our 
Shriites who won the Logo Design competition and the logo 
used for the event was the pride of TSUSH.  
 
It brings me immense joy to share that our students have 
brought glory to the school by participating in various inter-
school events emerging victorious in various categories.  
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A small glimpse of our students’ achievement in the recent 
events – 
 

Inter-school Event No. of prizes won by 
TSUSH 

Impulse by Meridian School 2 

Shri Expressions - SEL 15 

PEAS Ecoscophy 1 

Math-a-thon - SEL 6 

All About Environment - 
TSUS, Palava 
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Another proud accomplishment is our annual signature event – 
All About Art which was launched with great aplomb even in 
the virtual world. From renowned artists addressing our 
students to our teachers and students taking center-stage to 
conduct workshops for parents, and not to forget the month and 
a half long celebrations shall culminate with Shri Kala Manch – 
the art curation across grades. I urge you all to attend the events 
in large numbers and encourage our shriites for their dedication 
and hard work.  
 
As the year 2021 settles in, the academic year 2020-21 comes 
closer to its end. All important dates for the next 2 months 
including the last working day, the date of reopening for the 
new academic session will be shared soon.  
I have always believed that success always comes with 
heightened responsibility. The year 2020-21 has been a year of 
accomplishment given the circumstances in which we operated.  
 
I am proud to share that some major decisions pertaining to the 
academic year 2021-22 are being considered, following and 
abiding by all the government directives. It is my assurance that 
we shall gear up for any possible scenario with adequate 
measures and processes in place. Strategic planning for the 
academic session is in full swing and as we reflect upon the year 
gone by, we are gearing for the next big leap into enhancing the 
quality further and providing the best learning experience for 
our Shriites. 
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I would like to conclude by expressing my gratitude to my Shri 
Parents, who encouraged, acknowledged, and appreciated me 
for my recent accomplishment of authoring a book. I would like 
to share that the thought behind the book stemmed from 2 
important sources. One was my own children who shared some 
wonderful insights of their growing years. Secondly, the visible 
struggles of parents during the onset of the pandemic. In my 
own simple way, I have tried to throw light on some simple yet 
significant aspects of parenting. Hope it will benefit you as a 
parent and help you gain a new perspective. 
 
On this note, I would like to sign off wishing you all a very 
Happy Republic Day.  
 
Stay Safe, Stay Healthy, Stay Happy. 
  
Warm Regards, 
Jyothi Reddy 
  
 

 


